
Advocates for Human Potential, Inc. 

ahpnet.com  

September 22, 2023 

Angela Riddle 

Ventura County Behavioral Health 

5740 Ralston St. Unit 100, Ventura, CA 93003 

Re: Mentor Internship Award 

Dear, Angela Riddle, 

Thank you for your active participation in the Mentored Internship Program (MIP), Round 1, project of 

the Behavioral Health Workforce Development (BHWD) Initiative funded by California's Department of 

Health Care Services (DHCS). 

We are pleased to provide this official Round 2 Notice of Award of $334,366.84 for your organization's 

continued participation in the MIP project. This round's period of performance is from October 1, 2023, 

through December 31, 2024. This official funding notice is for the program site with the unique ID 

M IPVES1. 

Based on availability of funding, there was an across-the-board minor reduction in award amounts for all 

MIP grantees who are continuing from Round 1 to Round 2. 

Please complete a brief survey  MIP Round 2 NOA Acceptance Survey  to accept or decline this updated 

final funding amount for Round 2. Please submit the survey by 5 p.m. PDT on Friday, September 29, 

2023. 

Attached is also the template Statement of Work (SOW) for Round 2. Your Grantee Coach will be in 

contact with you regarding SOW next steps as soon as they see that you have accepted the award. 

Please see the DHCS press release announcing this additional funding: CALIFORNIA INVESTS ADDITIONAL 

$33 MILLION IN MENTORED INTERNSHIP PROGRAM. 

Best regards, 

BHWD Administrative Entity Team 

CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS 
490-B Boston Post Road 

Sudbury, MA 01776 

Phone: 978.443.0055 

Fax. 978.261.1467 

CALIFORNIA 

131 N. El Molino 

Suite 100 

Pasadena, CA 91101 

Phone: 626 486 2179 

ILLINOIS 

1021 West Adams Street 

Suite 303 

Chicago, IL 60607 

Phone: 312.376.0595 
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